
December 15, 2023        NWN WUTC Advice No. 23-14B 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Kathy Hunter, Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503 

Re: UG-230819 – Washington Climate Commitment Act (“CCA”) Cost Recovery 
Mechanism – Corrected Amended Tariff Sheet – DO NOT REDOCKET 

On October 4, 2023, Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or 
“Company”) filed Advice No. 23-14, docketed as UG-230819, to propose new tariff Schedule 
308, Washington Climate Commitment Act Recovery Mechanism.  Subsequent filings to amend 
the proposed tariff Sheet 308-2 were filed on November 16 and November 29, 2023.  After the 
November 29 filing, it was discovered that the amended tariff Sheet 308-2 had included the 
incorrect issuance date.  This filing corrects the issuance date of proposed tariff Sheet 308-2 to 
indicate an issuance date of October 4, 2023. 

Purpose 
The purpose of this filing is housekeeping in nature – to provide a replacement page for 
proposed tariff Sheet 308-2 to reflect the correction of the issuance date as described above.  
All other proposed tariff sheets previously filed in this docket remain unchanged.   

Conclusion 
The Company respectfully requests that the replacement tariff sheets filed herewith be 
approved to become effective with service on and after January 1, 2024. 

In accordance with WAC 480-90-193, copies of this letter and the attached filing are available in 
the Company’s main office in Portland, Oregon, and on its website at www.nwnatural.com. 

As requested by WAC 480-80-103(4)(a), I certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of NW Natural.   

Please address correspondence on this matter to me with copies to the following: 

eFiling  
NW Natural, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
250 SW Taylor Street  
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
eFiling@nwnatural.com   
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Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Kyle Walker 
 
Kyle Walker 
Senior Manager, Rates/Regulatory Affairs 
NW Natural 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
(503) 610-7051 
kyle.walker@nwnatural.com 
 
Attachments: 
230819-NWN-WUTC-Advice-23-14B-Trf-Sheet-308-2-Rev-12-15-2023 
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